
Dear [Supervisor’s Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to request your approval for my attendance at the upcoming 

2025 Anti-Trafficking Alliance Conference (ATAC 2025) hosted by Safe House Project. The conference is 

scheduled for March 12-13 2025, in Charlotte, NC. Attending this conference will not only contribute 

significantly to my professional development, but also have a positive impact on our department and 

organization as a whole.

The 2025 Anti-trafficking Alliance Conference offers a unique and timely opportunity to delve into crucial 

aspects of leadership and empowerment within the anti-trafficking industry. The theme of the 

conference, "Uniting and Equipping Leaders for Action," aligns perfectly with our organization's mission 

and goals. Allow me to outline some of the key learning points and benefits that I anticipate from 

attending this conference:

​ Leadership Language: The conference will provide insights into effective leadership language, 

communication strategies, and interpersonal skills that are essential for managing teams and 

fostering collaboration. As a representative of our organization, I believe that honing these skills 

will enable me to communicate our goals more effectively and inspire others to take action.

​

​ Resiliency Training: The anti-trafficking industry often deals with challenging and emotionally 

taxing situations. Learning about resilient leadership will equip me with the tools to handle 

stress, overcome obstacles, and maintain a positive and productive mindset. This knowledge will 

contribute to my overall well-being and ability to support our team during difficult times.

​

​ Empowerment-Based Application: Empowerment is a cornerstone of effective leadership. By 

attending this conference, I will gain insights into empowering team members, clients, and 

stakeholders to drive meaningful change. Implementing empowerment-based approaches within 

our organization will enhance our capacity to make a lasting impact in the anti-trafficking field.

​

​ Networking and Collaboration: I will be able to connect with like-minded professionals, experts, 

and thought leaders in the anti-trafficking industry. Building these relationships will foster 

collaboration, open doors to potential partnerships, and allow us to learn from the successes 



and challenges faced by others in the field.

Considering the importance of this conference's content and its alignment with our organization's values, 

I am confident that the knowledge and insights I gain will contribute significantly to my role and 

responsibilities. I assure you that my attendance will not only benefit me personally but also have a 

positive ripple effect on our department's performance and our organization's overall contribution to the 

anti-trafficking cause.

I have reviewed the conference agenda and estimated costs, and I am committed to ensuring minimal 

disruption to our workflow during my absence. I am more than willing to provide a detailed report and 

share key takeaways with our team upon my return.

I kindly request your support in granting me the opportunity to attend the 2024 2024 Anti-trafficking 

Alliance Conference. Thank you for considering my request, and I look forward to your positive response. 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or require further information.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]


